
From: Amy Szalkowski [mailto:tallk@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 4:15 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Meeting tonight 
 
Hello Mr. Martin,  I am not able to attend the Urban Design meeting tonight, but would like to register in 
opposition to the commercial development that is proposed for the north side of Cottage Grove Road in 
the Grandview Commons subdivision.  Please note that I would NOT support any changes to the original 
Comprehensive Plan addressing this issue. You may reach me by replying to this email, if you have 
questions.   
  
THANK YOU!   
  
Amy Szalkowski;  
6002 Fredericksburg Lane 
 Madison, WI 53718 
 


